
   

   Near sector 58-59, Bandhwari, Gurugram   

  
  
  

School Reopening from Class VI to IX  

  

      14.7.21                                   

  

Dear Parent,  

Greetings!   

This is to bring to your notice that the 'Directorate School Education', Haryana, has issued a notice in 

July 2021 to open the schools and conduct offline classes for the students of grade VI onwards.  

Request you to please fill in the google form and share your inputs regarding the re-opening of school 

from 2nd August 2021. The school will further keep you informed about the details of reopening.  

Kindly fill in a separate form for the sibling (grade VI and above) if he/she is studying in the same school.  

The link for the google form is shared below: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tqD-

hMl3drCHso24OYaGVBZ9CD393rG7xTVEjOemXrU/edit  

  

  

  

Warm Regards,  

  

Manjula Pothepalli                                                                                                          Pramugdha Kataria  

Head of School                                                                                                               Academic Coordinator  
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